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We are seeking nominations for one Board member and the  
Vice-President (President elect). The successful candidates will take 
office at the Board meeting following our Annual General Meeting  
in May 2015 and serve on the Board for two years. 

What does being an ALIA Director mean? 
As a Director, your role is to help shape our Association’s future direction, 
providing guidance to the executive team, making policy decisions and 
being responsible for the financial sustainability of the Association.

The Board meets for four face-to-face meetings at ALIA House in Canberra 
each year and also holds a number of regular teleconferences. You will 
be invited to attend special events in your own states or territories and 
to chair meetings, such as the National Member Forum, giving you the 
opportunity to talk with and learn from your colleagues across all sectors. 
(All travel and accommodation expenses are paid by the Association.)

Being a Director gives you a unique opportunity to ensure your 
Association is supporting our members into the future.

Who can nominate? 
Nomination for the Board is open to all personal financial  
Members of ALIA.

What do you need to do to nominate? 
Nomination forms are available on the ALIA website at  
www.alia.org.au/elections and require the signatures of two  
current financial Members of the Association.

Candidates should also complete a personal information form  
(www.alia.org.au/elections), including details of academic and 
professional qualifications, a statement of professional concerns  
and provide a high resolution colour portrait photograph.

The nomination form and accompanying documents should be sent 
to ALIA Chief Executive Officer Sue McKerracher preferably via email 
to sue.mckerracher@alia.org.au, by mail to PO Box 6335, Kingston, ACT 
2604 or faxed to (02) 6282 2249.

Want to find out more? 
Visit the ALIA website at  
www.alia.org.au/about-alia/governance-and-structure  

NOMINATIONS FOR THE ALIA BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
OPEN ON MONDAY 10 NOVEMBER 2014. THIS IS  
YOUR OPPORTUNITY TO SHOW YOUR PASSION  
AND COMMITMENT TO THE LIBRARY AND 
INFORMATION PROFESSION AND MAKE A 
SIGNIFICANT CONTRIBUTION TO YOUR ASSOCIATION.

NOMINATE NOW!
Nominations open on Monday 10 November 2014, 
and close Friday 9 January 2015.

YOUR ASSOCIATION.  
YOUR OPPORTUNITY.


